
                Reception Weekly Information 

Week beginning: 15.03.21    

Theme:   Let’s Build 

Maths: Repeating patterns 

Continuing and creating repeated patterns using natural objects. 

 

 

 

Literacy: The Three Little Pigs 

Revisiting the digraphs and trigraphs we have learnt. 

Writing the story of the Three Little Pigs in three stages, just like we did with the 

story of The Enormous Turnip. 

 

Other activities: 

We will be building different structures using a variety of resources. 

 

 

 

 

The children have settled back into school really well, quickly remembering all our 

routines. They have loved seeing all their friends again and it has been fantastic to 

have our busy, vibrant classroom back again. Well done children!   

A reminder that book change day will be on a Monday as usual. You will receive two 

books to read with your child. You now also have a reading diary which can come into 



school each Monday with the books tucked inside them. Please record every time you 

read with your child at home and add any comments about their reading, we really value 

any of your observations. It will help your child’s reading fluency if you read each book 

at least three times.                     

Many Thanks           

Madeleine Garner 


